From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Batul Rahimtoola

Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Climate and pipelines
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 12:14:50 PM

From:
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 9:51 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>

Cc:
Subject: Climate and pipelines

To whom it may concern:

As a voting citizen of Ontario, | am writing regarding my exasperation at the complete lack of action of your
government in the face of our climate emergency. Our future depends on eliminating fossil fuel emissions over the
next thirty years. We have children and grandchildren who depend on our decision making capacity and to ACT
NOW to save our province, country and planet from an unimaginable and bleak future.

NO to new pipelines. I am particularly adamant about the proposed new Enbridge pipeline in the Beverly Swamp
area of Hamilton. It is beyond belief that our precious wetlands are in grave danger of contamination and destruction
by adding this extension. We do not need this pipeline. We need to keep fossil fuels in the ground. We need to
support renewable energy projects and protect our natural habitats.

Ontario and Canada demand action!

Just check the polls and daily news coverage. Change for a more sustainable future is today the focus of our
electorate Please pay attention!

Sincerely,
Kristina Wilson

Sent from my iPhone
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